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We are working hard preparing for the 2020 elections!

Our new voting equipment has arrived!

We have been receiving and assembling our new voting
equipment over the past few weeks and will begin testing
each individual machine for accuracy. Once testing is
complete, our entire staff will undergo extensive training on
the machines. We will then have the machines available at
each of our four offices for the public to practice on and feel
comfortable using in preparation for the elections in 2020! 

Honoring Military Appreciation Month

In honor of Military Appreciation Month, our
office is developing and will soon launch the
Vote in Honor of a Vet program.

This program will be promoted through our
outreach programs to honor the role that our
uniformed men and women have played in
our many freedoms, including our right to
vote!

Please stay tuned for more details about
this new program!

NOW HIRING POLL WORKERS!

Here is our Poll Worker Assistant
Coordinator, Kim, hosting our first
Poll Worker Orientation Session on
May 30, 2019, with over 70
participants!

We are recruiting English and Spanish-speaking poll
workers and will train approximately 4,000 poll
workers on how to use our new voting equipment.

Our office will host multiple Poll Worker Orientation
Sessions over the next few months for those who
have not yet served as a Poll Worker but are
interested in learning more and determining whether
they would like to serve as a Poll Worker during the
2020 elections.

Apply to become a Poll Worker online and sign up
for one of our orientation sessions today!

If your organization has an upcoming meeting or event and would like a demonstration
of the new voting equipment, please send an email to mailbox@pbcelections.org.

Communicating with the public is very important to us. We want all of Palm Beach
County to be well-informed when it comes to elections and voting. Thank you for
signing up for our email newsletter and staying IN THE KNOW...
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